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AURIZON.

Ms. Tania Homan

Director — Aurizon Network
Queensland Competition Authority
Level 27, 145 Ann Street
BRISBANE QLD 4000

15 April 2015

Dear Tania

Addendum to Aurizon Network’s 2015 Draft Amending Access Undertaking

In March 2015, Aurizon Network submitted a Draft Amending Access Undertaking (DAAU) to extend
the term of its 2010 Access Undertaking (2010AU) from 30 June to 30 November 2015.

Aurizon Network has identified and proposed some additional amendments to the DAAU. These are
outlined below.

e Schedule F, Part B, Clause 5 and 7: adding the ‘Wiggins Island Coal Export Terminal’
(WICET) to the list of Nominated Unloading Facilities.

e Changing all references to ‘Wiggins Island Coal Terminal’ to ‘Wiggins Island Coal Export
Terminal for consistency.

e Schedule F, Part B, Clause 5 and 7: Updated ATz and AT4 Reference Tariffs and SAR for
FY2015 in the Blackwater and Moura systems to incorporate costs associated with the 2013
Flood Review Event.

Aurizon Network has attached revised clean and mark-up versions of the DAAU, which incorporate
the amendments listed above. Aurizon Network asks that the QCA consider these updated
documents in its assessment of the 2015 DAAU.

Should you have any queries in relation to this draft amending access undertaking, please do not
hesitate to contact Michael Bray on (07) 3019 1077 or michael.bray@aurizon.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

n Windle
Acting Vice President Regulation
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